
 

 

Director of Special Services Board Report 

January 3, 2017 

 

 

Welcome back to a brand new year and hope everyone had a great vacation. I don’t have too much to 

report due to our extended Christmas break.  

 

We did get quite a complement from OPI that we had zero mistakes when Child Count was submitted. 

This is thanks to Colleen Nolan and all of her hard work.  

 

We should have special education preschool up and running soon. We have had great difficulty in 

obtaining a certified teacher for this position.  I am in the process of purchasing curriculum for the 

preschool that is geared towards meeting the developmental needs of this population.  

 

We had a position advertised to hire an additional speech therapist, which we have not been able to fill. 

There is a high need in the lower grades to have additional staff in this area. We have created a position 

for a speech therapy paraprofessional that will help to serve this population. I hope to have someone 

placed in this position by the end of this month.  

 

 I am enclosing an updated and corrected flow chart on the process for referring students to special 

education.  

 

Several staff members will be attending the Conference on Exceptionalities in Missoula, the main focus 

on the sessions they will be attending will be on writing transition plans and on instructional strategies 

for early childhood.  

 

 

Jill Mattingly 

Special Education Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


